
Reason for STA Extension 

SM-KYQQ, LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of KYQQ (FM) (the “Station”), respectfully 
requests an extension of this Special Temporary Authority to continue operating the Station at 
30% of its licensed power. The Station antenna has not been fully repaired and is still causing 
high Voltage Standing Wave Ratio (“VSWR”). Operating at reduced power is necessary to 
prevent VSWR overload from shutting down the transmitter while Licensee seeks a replacement 
component and arranges repairs. Licensee will notify the Commission expeditiously with any 
updates. 


